
                                           

May 15, 2024 

Excellency,  

 

Reference is made to our letters dated 1 and 5 April 2024, attaching the zero draft for a Global 

Digital Compact.  

We took good note of the inputs to the zero draft provided in writing by Member States and of 

the additional explanations provided by delegations during the first reading convened on 2 and 3 

May 2024. Many delegations expressed the view that the zero draft provided a solid basis to take 

forward negotiations.  

We have the honour to attach a revised version (Rev.1) that draws on oral and written inputs 

provided by Member States and observers. 

 

We look forward to presenting this Rev.1 to Member States and observers on Thursday, 16 May 

in Trusteeship Council Chamber from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. and 3 to 6 p.m. (as needed). While 

delegations will have the opportunity to deliver brief general remarks after the presentation, 

detailed substantive comments are not expected. We will read the Rev.1 section by section on 6 

and 7 of June in Conference Room 2.  Further meetings will be held on June 20 and 21. 

An updated schedule of the informal consultations 


